



Quarter II Examination

Student's name:

Teacher's name:

Sex: Male ☐ Female ☐

Date:/...../.....

Class:...../Grade: 3

Time allowance: 30 mn

40

Reading

My name is Zach. I have a bird. She flies. I have a dog. He is white. I have a pig. He is very dirty. I have a rabbit. She has a lot of hair. Sometimes I feel like I live in the zoo. The name of my bird is Sky. The name of my dog is snow. The name of my rabbit is Fur Ball. I don't have a name for my pig yet. I want to have a lamb. I want to have a kitten. I want to have a duck. Mom says, "Not yet." I can't live without my animals.

I. Read and choose the correct answer.

1. Why is Snow a good name for Zach's dog?

- A. because he is cold.
- B. because he is white.
- C. because he eats snow.
- D. because he plays in snow.

3 Zach says, "I cannot live without my animals." What does he mean?

- A. He will die without animals.
- B. He loves his animals a lot.
- C. He has lost all his animals.
- D. He wants his animals in his house.

2. Which animals does Zach want?

- I. a pig.
- II. a duck.
- III. a kitten.
- A. I only.
- B. I and II.
- C. II and III.
- D. I, II, and III.

4. How many animals does Zach have?

- A. Two
- B. Four
- C. Five
- D. Six

The Lion and the Mouse

One day, a lion is sleeping. A mouse runs over the lion's nose and the lion wakes up. The lion is angry. The mouse is scared. "I am very sorry" says the mouse. Don't eat me! I can help you one day. The lion laughs. "That is funny!" it says. "You are little! How can you help me?" but the lion is not angry now. The mouse runs away.

One year later. The lion is walking in the jungle. A big net falls over the lion. The lion opens its mouth and roars. The mouse hears the lion and it runs to help. "Don't move," says the mouse. "I can help you." The mouse chews the net and makes a big hole. The lion is free. "Thank you," says the lion. "You are little, but you are kind."

II. Read and choose True or False.

- | | |
|---|--|
| 1. The mouse waked the lion up. ____ | 2. The lion was angry. ____ |
| 3. The mouse was not scared of the lion. ____ | 4. The mouse ran away. ____ |
| 5. Two years later, the lion walked in the jungle. ____ | 6. The big net fell over the mouse. ____ |
| 7. The mouse did not want to help the lion. ____ | 8. The mouse helps the lion by chewing the net. ____ |

III. Read again and choose lion or mouse.

- | | |
|--------------------------|--|
| 1. The ____ is sleeping. | 2. The ____ is angry. |
| 3. The ____ is little. | 4. The ____ opens its mouth and roars. |
| 5. The ____ runs away. | 6. The ____ chews the net. |

Cyber School

Australia is a very big country. A lot of family live on farms. The farms are a long way from towns or cities, so the children don't go to school. They have lessons at home and they talk to their teachers on the internet. They are students of Cyber School.

Ellie, 10

I live on a farm. There is not a town for 500 kilometers! That is six hours in the car. So I do Cyber School. I get up early every day. First, I help on the farm. Then, I watch my teachers on the internet. Next, I do my school work. Finally, I email my work to my teachers. Some of my school friends live 2,000 kilometers away but we meet every year and have a sports day together!

IV. Read again and answer the questions.

- | | |
|--|--|
| 1. Does Ellie live in a town? ____ | 2. Does Ellie email her work? ____ |
| 3. Does Ellie get up late? ____ | 4. Does Ellie live close to her friends? ____ |
| 5. Does Ellie watch her teachers on the internet? ____ | 6. Does Ellie see her friends at the weekend? ____ |

V. Read and choose True or False.

- | | |
|---|--|
| 1. Cyber School students live in Australia. ____ | 2. They live a long way from towns or cities. ____ |
| 3. They go to school in towns or cities. ____ | 4. They watch their teachers on the internet. ____ |
| 5. They do their school work with their friends. ____ | 6. They sent their work to their teachers by email. ____ |
| 7. They can talk to their friends at school. ____ | 8. They meet at the weekend and have a sport day. ____ |

VI. Read and complete the text with the words in the box.

- gets	- brushes	- plays	- walks	- catches	- has
--------	-----------	---------	---------	-----------	-------

Lucy gets up at seven o'clock on Monday. She _____ a shower and then she _____ dressed. She has breakfast with her family. She always _____ his teeth after breakfast. She never _____ the bus to school. She always _____ to school with her brother. After school, she _____ with her friends in the park.